DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Minutes of February 10, 2015

Present: Gregg Aubin, Lawrence Favreau, Donald Harding, Bill Tuttle, Chuck Ripa, Richard
Lane, James Lane

Meeting called to order at 7:10 p.m.
Minutes of January 13, 2015 were read and accepted.

James and Richard Lane visited to discuss granite benches and related landscaping in the
cemetery (Hillside), Two methods of installations were discussed, and red maples were selected
as replacement trees.

Superintendent’s Report:

DPW
1. Plowing and sanding are ongoing. Annual snow budget has been depleted.

Motion made and passed 3-0 to notify Board of Selectmen of same. Exact figures will be
compiled and sent along,

Superintendent’s Report:
Water
1. One bid received for the UV upgrades at the West Sterling well field at a cost of
$63,000 from the UV Doctor.

No discussion of the proposed employee handbook was held due to weather/time constraints of

Motion to adjourn at 8:15 p.m.

board members and DPW staff.
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Gfedg Aubin, Chairman.
Department of Public Works Board




